
The City of Cockburn is listening to our residents and after consulting the community on public toilet facilities and an enclosed 
dog exercise area for Macfaull Park, Spearwood in 2023, the City is now progressing with the installation of public toilet 
facilities for the popular park. We provided the community the opportunity to cast their vote on their favourite colour palette 
for the new building.  

Macfaull Park Toilet Facilities  
Community Feedback 

How we promoted the consultation

Who we heard from

Comment on 
Cockburn webpage 

Letters to neighbouring 
park residents 

Signs around  
Macfaull Park 

E-newsletters to the wider 
Spearwood community

2
people provided written votes  
via email or hardcopy survey

2
people provided written  

feedback requesting an art 
mural on the building 

101
responses via  

the online quick poll

486
visits to Comment  

on Cockburn

Design Option 1 Design Option 2 Design Option 3

Key Findings (Collated online quick poll and written responses)

58% Design Option 1

28% Design Option 2

14% Design Option 3

58%
28%

14%

Choose your favourite colour 
palette for the Macfaull Park 
toilet facilities.

Thank you to everyone who participated. The City will install toilet facility design option 1 prior to the end of the 2024/2025 financial 
year. For further information, please contact the City of Cockburn 08 9411 3444 or email comment@cockburn.wa.gov.au


